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David Barthelmy

From: Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kevin@themineralgallery.ccsend.com] on behalf of 
Kevin Ward and The Mineral Gallery [kward@themineralgallery.com]

Sent: Friday, October 15, 2010 12:36 PM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Subject: * Update - Mineral Auction Suggestions *

  

 

Second Mineral Auction by Request! 

 

I'm going to build the new Best Offer Mineral Auction this weekend and need 

your help again. If you see any item or items on the website that you would 

like to have placed into the auction, please e-mail me and let me know. The 

prior auction was constructed this way and was a great success and I think 

everyone had fun with the process. If I am able to place your requested item 

into the new auction, it will definately be there! 

 

By the way, if you have any suggestions or ideas on how to improve the 

mineral auction or website, please let me know. I'm always trying to find new 

ways to make the website more user friendly and increase the popularity of 

the auction. Outside of the major auction houses, I believe we have the only 

high end mineral auction on the internet and I'm looking for ways to make it 

even better.  

  

Thanks again for your support! 
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Kevin 
 

Contact Information  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 www.themineralgallery.com - (251) 648-0541 - www.exceptionalminerals.com 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
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